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We are continuing to learn how people in other parts of the world celebrate holidays 

in December.  We have learned about Mexico and Germany so far.  Be sure to ask 

your children about how people who live in those countries celebrate Las Posadas 

and Christmas. 

We will finish our math unit before Winter Break.  We have been learning about 

number partners, and quantities that are more and less.  We will be learning about 

measuring the length of items this week and be able to tell which item is shorter 

and which is longer. 

Dates 

Wednesday, 12/13 

 K-2 Science Fair 

Thursday, 12/21  

 Last day of school before Winter 

Break begins 

Tuesday, 1/3 

 First day back to school after 

Winter Break 

 

 This is the last newsletter you will 
receive in 2016.  I would like to take this 
time to wish you and your family a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
I can’t wait to see what the new year 
holds for your children and the learning 
that will happen in 2017! 

Check out our Kindergarten website: 

http://oldskindergarten.weebly.com 

http://oldskindergarten.weebly.com/

